
From: Soura, Christian
To: Pearson, Tim <TimPearson@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 7/16/2012 9:11:44 AM
Subject: FW: Draft letter to South Carolina Legislature

Attachments: SOHUD_draft_ letter to South Carolina Legislature.docx

FYI. I'm fine with this draft.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Szubrowski, Leigh [mailto:Jennifer.L.Szubrowski@hud.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, July 16, 2012 6:22 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Draft letter to South Carolina Legislature 
 

Hi Christian, 
 

Per our conversation, can you please let us know if there's any comments you have on this by 11 AM 
ET today? 
 
Please keep a close hold on this version. 
 
Once I hear back from you, we'll then send it out. 
 

Thanks again, Leigh


mailto:Soura,%20Christian
mailto:TimPearson@gov.sc.gov

